
April 20, 2016

Drew M. Major
128 Maple Leaf Lane
Shelburne, Vermont  05482

Dear Drew:

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations on your achievement of the rank of Eagle 
Scout.

Being an Eagle Scout is one of the ultimate badges of leadership, self-reliance and service to 
others. These are themes that have been important to me throughout my life, and themes that 
are equally important to the future of our state and our nation.

I commend you on your hard work, skill and dedication in achieving this elite rank. Your 
contribution to the Little League Baseball Field in Shelburne through working to provide a Food 
Shack and an Announcer Booth has been a constructive effort that will have a lasting impact on 
the Little League. I hope you’ll continue to look for opportunities to exemplify the scouting 
tradition of finding unique ways to serve your community. 

Again, my congratulations on your impressive achievement. 

Best regards,

Phil Scott


